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August 16, 2022 
Sent via email  

 
Michael Owens 
MuckRock News 
DEPT MR 132479 
263 Huntington Ave 
Boston, MA 02115 
Email: 132479-09782212@requests.muckrock.com 
 

Dear Michael Owens: 
 

I am writing in response to your e-mail request received on August 9, 2022 which 
requested disclosure of HCRC records under the Hawaiʻi Uniform Information Practices 
Act (UIPA), HRS chapter 92F.   This letter and the attached Amended Notice to 
Requestor are an update from our communications of August 12, 2022. 

 
As I explained previously, your request is granted in its entirety.  However, the 

file is 1,175 pages, which is higher than our previous estimate.  Based on this, the cost 
will be $117.50 based on a fee of 10¢ per page -- not $60.00 to $80.00 as previously 
estimated.   
 
 Please confirm that you are willing to pay $117.50.  We had previously asked 
that you pay pary of the fee before scanning and you did not respond.  At this time, we 
can upload it and have you pay us after, if you agree.  Please respond as soon as 
possible. We accept payment by check or money order.  We do not accept credit card 
payments.   
 
 Also, I am unable to upload further documents to the link you sent, after the initial 
responses to you were attached.   

 
   Again, your request is granted.  We await your response regarding payment. 
 

Yours truly, 
 

       /s/ Robin Wurtzel 

 
Robin Wurtzel 

       Chief Counsel 
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